
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO SECTION 5.01 OF THE ALEXANDRIA CITY CODE 

RESCINDING THE ENFORCEMENT OF SECITON 1306 OF THE MINNESOTA STATE 
BUILDING CODE RELATING TO SPECIAL FIRE PROTECTION SYSTEMS 

 
 
The Alexandria City Council will conduct a public hearing at 7:45 p.m. on Monday, June 25, 2018, in the 
Alexandria City Hall Council Chambers located at 704 Broadway.  The purpose for this hearing is to receive 
comments regarding an amendment to Section 5.01 of the Alexandria City Code.  The proposed amendment 
would rescind the portion of Section 5.01 relating to the enforcement of Chapter 1306 of the Minnesota 
State Building Code.  Chapter 1306 concerns special fire protection systems.  The public is invited to attend 
this hearing. 
 
 
Martin Schultz 
City Administrator 
 
 
Publish June 15, 2018 and June 20, 2018 


